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McGill university
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRYR. F. RUTTAN, Director

19th December, 1924.MONTREAL,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

f mMcGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur :-
m

1 am very glad that you have 

seen fit to create a liaison between the ab­

stract and applied sciences through a commit­

tee representing four departments.

I have much pleasure in recom­

mending Dr. Otto Maass, Professor of physical 

Chemistry, to represent the department of

ûr. Maass is an excellent mathe-

m

Chemistry, 

matician and physicist.

Sincerely yours,

/• M>
RFR/JH Director of Chemistry.
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